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May 31,. 1968 

Mr. Boisfeu.ill t Jones 
230 Peachtree Street, N. W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Bois£euillet: 

Your memorandum on oi-ganization of the EOA Board dated 
May 15, 1968, will meet our needs in the City Government 
quite nic ly. 

I feel that it provid s very broad ba.se of community 
participation. 

It meets both th requir ments of the Gre n Am ndment 
· nd the City. 

lAJr:fy 

Sincerely yours. 

Iv nAllen, Jr. 
Mayor 




